
Thank you for supporting our Purdy’s Chocolate 
Fundraiser. We raised $1000 which will go towards 

supporting our children’s in-school experiences. 

Pick-up in-person at Dundana main entrance:

April 14-17 from 8:30-9:00am
April 14-16 from 3:15-3:45pm

If you want your order sent home with your child, please 
email lisa_heil79@yahoo.ca and provide your child’s 
name and teacher. 

Or email with permission for a fellow parent to pick up
your order.

ORDERS ARE 
READY FOR 

PICKUP!
APRIL 14-16th

Any unclaimed orders will be sent home with 
children on Thursday APRIL 17th!

mailto:lisa_heil79@yahoo.ca

